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E=H Acknowledgement on Summer Institute: Asia as the Global Future (June 21 - July 19, 2009)

Dear Registrant,

Your registration for "Summer Institute: Asia as the Global Future (June 21 - July 19, 2009)" has been
received.

Please save the link below for returning to your registration when needed in the future.
http://hkuems1.hku.hk/hkuems/ec_hdetail.aspx?regURL=j2asPsB4vL.0%3d

Regards,
Event Organizer



